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Meadow in town flourishing with unusual orchids

The wildflower meadow at Pillmere is thriving this year with two types of unusual orchid being found. 
The orchids are the sainfoin and the bee orchard. Both flowers are mainly found here in the South West 
and are signs of a well established wildflower area.

The meadow was established in 2019 by local Pillmere residents, Saltash Environmental Action (SEA) 
and several Saltash Town Councillors. Initially wildflower seeds were sown including yellow rattle seeds 
which weakened the grass and give the opportunity for other flowers to grow. This year many wildflower 
seeds were taken from other Saltash sites including Salt Mill to sow the meadow.

Saltash Town Council would like to thank SEA for their continuing work on the wildflower areas in the 
town. 


